
         

            
           

         
            

           
          

           
     

             
     

           
            
             
    

            
           
         

 

LMOP Shares Info about EPA Grant for Food Waste AD
	

The U.S. EPA Landfill Methane Outreach Program (LMOP) is pleased to inform its 
Partners and other interested stakeholders about a grant opportunity for food waste 
management projects through EPA's Office of Land and Emergency Management 
(OLEM). Note that LMOP is not involved in the application or selection process. 

EPA is seeking applications from state, local, Tribal, interstate and intrastate government 
agencies and instrumentalities and non-profit organizations to help reduce food loss 
and waste and divert food waste from landfills by expanding anaerobic digester 
(AD) capacity in the United States. 

Applications are due by Tuesday, July 14, 2020. The grant information is available on 
Grants.gov, under Funding Opportunity Number EPA-OLEM-ORCR-20-02. 

For more information on this opportunity, see the EPA Anaerobic Digestion Funding 
Opportunity page and join the informational webinar on Tuesday, June 2, 2020, from 
1:00-2:00 PM (ET). The webinar will review the funding opportunity, key sections of the 
application and the application process. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 

https://www.grants.gov/
https://www.epa.gov/sustainable-management-food/sustainable-materials-management-2020-anaerobic-digestion-funding
https://www.epa.gov/sustainable-management-food/sustainable-materials-management-2020-anaerobic-digestion-funding
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1711708013932790542
https://www.epa.gov/lmop/forms/contact-us-about-landfill-methane-outreach-program

